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PUBLIC NOTICE 
Julia Creek State School Cross Country at McIntyre Park – 

Thursday 29th April 2021 
 

McKinlay Shire Council wishes to advise that Julia Creek State School will be 

utilising McIntyre Park next Thursday 29th April from approximately 8:00am 

until 10:30am to host their annual Cross Country event. Both the main entry 

and Pony Club entry will remain open for users of the facility and drivers are 

reminded to use extreme caution when travelling through the facility.  

However, the road adjacent to the Campdraft arena will be closed from the 

junction in the road to the gate adjacent to the cattle yards on the western 

side of the venue, as per the diagram below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John Kelly  

Chief Executive Officer 

MCKINLAY SHIRE COUNCIL 

Wednesday 21st April 2021   
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